

September 7, 2024

## Dear HES families

Following an unscheduled inspection from the

CNESST) late yesterday afternoon, we regret to inform you that Heritage Elementary School will not open on Monday, Septembo 9, as planned. Despite construction teams working tirelessly throughout the week, more time is needed to fully isolate the unfinished areas of the building and grounds from the finished ones. Since the general contractor will require more time to implement the necessary safety measures communicated to us by the CNESST,

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience that this may cause, however we have an obligation to adhere to the instructions of the CNESST before welcoming our students into the building. We acknowledge that this is a difficult and unfortunate situation for our students and famili@NESST

Rund Copenion







JOANUN, A BILINGUAL FUTURE